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January 17, 2022 

 

MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III 

Regional Executive Director  

DENR MIMAROPA Region 

Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 

 

 

Dear Madam:  

 

 The 48
th

 ANNUAL GEODETIC ENGINEERS OF THE PHILLIPPINES REGIONAL 

DIVISION IV CONVENTION, will be held on March 4, 2022 at NDN Hotel and Events Place, 

Barangay Aya, Talisay, Batangas with the theme: “ADAPTATION and INNOVATION: 

RISING ABOVE THE CHALLENGES OF THE NEW NORMAL”.  

 

 In connection with this event and in compliance with the Professional Regulation 

Commission (PRC) Resolution No. 2013-774 dated July 25, 2013, technical sessions of relevant 

topics will be discussed.  

 

 In this regard, we humbly request the presence of our fellow geodetic engineers 

employed in your office to attend this event. 

    

 This is an opportune time to renew camaraderie among fellow geodetic engineers and 

guests, exchange ideas, expertise and experience in the profession. Most importantly, the event 

will be the proper forum to raise and resolve issues, and to elect a new set of officers that will 

steer the organization in the years to come. 

 

 Your favorable and prompt response on this invitation will be very much appreciated. 

 

 Thank you. 

 

 

       Respectfully,        

        

 

           ENGR. JONALYN E. ALMOROS 

             President, GEP Regional Division 

 


